
Important Notice 4.4.24 

 

The Ocean Street Property Advisory 
Committee meeting is cancelled 

this morning due to the unsafe 
weather conditions. We are working 

on the new date and time. 

Thank you for your patience and  

be safe       

 

Paul Legere, Chair 

Ocean Street Property Advisory 
Committee 


